At its meeting of April 29, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the following motions on this item:

i) That the Chief Executive Officer report back to the TTC Board by June 22, 2015 in a
briefing note on the feasibility of a six-month pilot program to reduce fare costs during off-
peak hours to $1.00 for seniors.

ii) Request staff report back, as planned, and in consultation with city fare equity staff, in
October for a fulsome discussion on fare policy when PRESTO is in place and for when
we remove legacy fare media (tokens etc.) and what the future for cash payments are
including consideration of various fare options including:

(i) fare by time of day

(i) 2 hour transfer

(iii)  Seniors fares by time of day, including $1.00 seniors fare during off-peak
hours

(iv) Fare by distance

(v) Concession policy overall as informed by Fare Equity Strategy

(vi) Monthly pass versus daily / weekly / monthly capping

(vii) Free regular transit fares for Wheel-Trans qualified passengers in addition to
the visually impaired”.

iii)  Request that staff continue discussions on a 2-hour transfer, with PRESTO and Metrolinx,
to understand how that could be funded via savings in the PRESTO programme and in
support of more regional fare integration”.



